
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF VACANCY OF OFFICE 
FOR MEMBER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE  

SAN RAMON VALLEY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Board of Directors (“Board”) of the San Ramon 
Valley Fire Protection District (“District”) of the County of Contra Costa, that a vacancy on the 
Board of Directors has occurred as of August 6, 2017, as a result of the resignation of Shawn 
Stark, District Board Member, whose term of office expires in November, 2020. 
 
 The District Board of Directors will fill the vacancy under the procedures of Government 
Code Section 1780 by appointing an individual to the office. 
 

Interested candidates should submit summaries of their qualifications to the attention of 
Executive Assistant, Sue Brooks either by mail at San Ramon Valley Fire Protection District, 
1500 Bollinger Canyon Road, San Ramon, CA  94583 or by email at sbrooks@srvfire.ca.gov not 
later than Thursday, September 7, 2017.   Applicants must be residents of the District and 
capable of attending regular and special meetings of the Board, as well as Board Committee 
meetings. 

 
The appointed individual must, upon appointment, complete and file an Economic 

Interest Statement as required by law.  Applicants will be considered and selected for 
appointment to office by the District Board on Tuesday, September 19, 2017. 

 
District Board Members perform those functions which set policy and standards for the 

District’s delivery of fire prevention, suppression and emergency medical services and those 
other services authorized by the Fire Protection District Act of 1987 (Health & Safety Code 
section 13800 et seq.)  

 
  

Dated: August 23, 2017    ________________________________ 
       Natalie Korthamar Wong 
       Director of Human Resources/ 
        Deputy District Clerk    
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